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Éilis Fallon

From: Rhonda Evans <Rhonda.Evans@nph.ie>
Sent: Friday 25 June 2021 15:02
To: Patrick Fannin
Cc: Public Accounts Committee
Subject: RE: PAC meeting on 13 July 2021

Categories: Correspondence for future meetings

R0692 PAC33 
 
Dear Pat, 
  
I would like to confirm our attendance to come before the Public Accounts Committee on 13th July @9.30am.  David 
Gunning (Chief Officer), Phelim Devine (Project Director), Emma Curtis (Media Director) & Jim Farragher (Finance 
Manager) will be in attendance.   
  
I would like to once again extend an invitation to all Committee members to visit the site so that they can see how 
advanced the building works are and to witness the scale of the build. We have a site visit protocol in place that 
takes account of Covid-19 protocols and which allows us to bring small numbers of people on site for a socially 
distanced tour.  If the members would like to come as a group or individually I am happy to arrange and my mobile 
number is below. 
  
With kind regards 
  
Rhonda Evans 
Communications Manager 
National Paediatric Hospital Development Board 
086 8551849 
  

From: Patrick Fannin <Patrick.Fannin@oireachtas.ie>  
Sent: Friday 25 June 2021 11:18 
To: Rhonda Evans <Rhonda.Evans@nph.ie> 
Cc: Public Accounts Committee <PAC@oireachtas.ie> 
Subject: FW: PAC meeting on 13 July 2021 
  
Hi Rhonda, can you arrange to confirm availability before close of business today please. 
  
With regards, 
  
Pat  
  
  
  
From: Public Accounts Committee  
Sent: Thursday 17 June 2021 15:26 
To: 'Rhonda Evans' <Rhonda.Evans@nph.ie> 
Cc: Public Accounts Committee <PAC@oireachtas.ie> 
Subject: PAC meeting on 13 July 2021 
  
Rhonda, please see attached invitation re PAC meeting on 13 July 2021. 
  
Please revert if you require further information. 
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With regards,  
  
Pat. 
  
  
Pat Fannin 
Rúnaíocht na gCoistí | Committees’ Secretariat  
Seirbhís Thithe an Oireachtais | Houses of the Oireachtas Service 
  
+353 (0)1 6184123  M: 085 8565 868  www.oireachtas.ie 
  
Cuireann Seirbhís Thithe an Oireachtais fáilte roimh chomhfhreagras i nGaeilge 
  
  
  
Beartas ríomhphoist an Oireachtais agus séanadh. oireachtas.ie/ga/email-policy/  
Oireachtas email policy and disclaimer. oireachtas.ie/en/email-policy/  
This e-mail is from NPH. The e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and privileged and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Any unauthorised direct or indirect 
dissemination; distribution or copying of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received the e-mail in error please notify info@nph.ie and delete the e-mail from your system. The NPHDB operates 
in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). When you receive an email from us it's because 
we believe that you have a legitimate interest in receiving it. Please refer to our Privacy Statement on our website at 
newchildrenshospital.ie for more information on how we safeguard your personal data.  

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient 
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a leader in email 
security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security awareness training, web 
security, compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious 
activity, human error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out 
more, visit our website. 


